
Short report  

My name is Fiacre Byiringiro Mugabe a pathologist in training from the University of Rwanda. 

I have been awarded a bursary from BDIAP to attend the IAP congress in Jordan from 14-18 of October 

2018. 

First of all, I thank BDIAP for giving me this opportunity to attend such wonderful and fruitful congress.  

From my experience, it was an enjoyable moment, I met high ranked pathologist across the world. I 

have learnt a lot from the congress and almost all topics were covered targeting all levels of 

pathologists: form young pathologists to high ranked ones. It was really amazing. 

Logistically, the congress itself, was well organized. Dead Sea is a nice place with a good climate. 

I had time to enjoy and exchange experiences with colleagues from different countries. Again, Jordan is 

touristic country with many historical places especially religious ones.  

My round journey was safe  

Here are some photos  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


